Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Arts and Culture
The Florida Division of Arts and Culture postponing all grant panel meetings

The Division of Arts and Culture is updating its grant application to better align with our mission and objectives. Because of this, we have decided to pause the grant process.

Beginning immediately, the Division will revise the guidelines, application, and scoring rubric. Once completed, we will provide additional information, new panel dates and instructions for updating grant applications.

We fully anticipate having the process finalized before the 2026 Legislative Session that begins in January. 
We appreciate the interest received as part of the annual arts and culture grant program as we work to serve our communities. 
When available, new panel dates will be posted on our website: https://dos.fl.gov/cultural/news-and-events/calendar/
